Dr. Indranil Chatterjee
Hon. General  Secretary
Indian Speech and Hearing Association

Respected Sir/ Madam,
We are in the process of developing an online database of Indian literature in the field of communication disorders as a part of a funded research project sponsored by the All India Institute of Speech and Hearing.  In this regard, this is to request you to provide the e-mail contact details of the speech and hearing professionals in the country who have registered with the Indian Speech and Hearing Association. It will be used only for collecting information on scientific publications. 
Thanking you,  
Yours sincerely,
Dr. Shijith Kumar C.
Principal Investigator of the Project &  Library and Information Officer
All India Institute of Speech and Hearing
